
In reference to Application no. DA2019/1373, address 10 Paruna Place Cromer, I wish to raise the issue of drainage of excess 
water from where the retaining wall is being constructed, to where the water should be removed from the property.

After the demolition of the original building and subsequent construction of the concrete slab, any excess water that results 
from rain at the back of the site and where the retaining wall will be erected, is flowing onto my property.

This needs to be remedied in the Development Application. The DA for the rebuilding of the residence identified roof water 
drainage but not surface water at the back of the property.

Regards,

Doug Clarke

11 Paruna Place (21 Little Willandra Road).
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